Beth L Tashnick

Subject: FW: Easton Centre 900 W Maple

From: Sabah Ammouri

Sent: Saturday, August 14, 2021 8:36 AM **To:** Salim Huerta; Charles Noonan; Paul H Firth

Cc: Stephanie Shamon; Brandon J Hall; Tommaso Caporuscio

Subject: Easton Centre 900 W Maple

City of Troy,

I'm reaching out to let you know how appreciative I am that you all took time out of your busy schedules to assist Virginia Tile with this TCO. I'd also like to apologize for the inconvenience(s) this may have caused internally, but please know that your efforts most certainly did not go unnoticed.

I'm extremely happy to be part of the Troy business community, both as a property owner and business operator. I look forward to working with you all again in one capacity or another. Please let me know if there are any opportunities to further my camaraderie to the Troy community, be it from a charitable standpoint or otherwise.

Thanks again,



Sabah Ammouri

President & CEO | ATM of America, Inc.